
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

REGARDING JUVENILE CURFEW FOR

COMMISSIONERS COURT
JOHNSON COUNTY, TEXAS

'  MAR 2 7 2023

The Commissioners Court of Johnson County will

conduct two Public Hearings for the purpose of receiving

public comment regarding a Juvenile Curfew for Johnson

County, Texas. The first Public Hearing will be conducted on

Monday, March 13, 2023 at 9:00 AM, at the Commissioners

Court Room, Johnson County Courthouse, 2 North Main

Street, Cleburne, Texas 76033, and the second Public

Hearing will be conducted on Monday, March 27, 2023, at

9:00 AM, at the Commissioners Court Room, Johnson County

Courthouse, 2 North Main Street, Cleburne, Texas 76033.
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